
To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I would like to voice my support for HB 2004. I am concerned about housing stability 

for renters and strongly support enacting rent stabilization and an end to no-cause 

evictions.  
A steep increase in rent or being evicted for no reason is a terrifying possibility -  

and a basic social justice issue. 

 
 

Protect the people of Oregon who most need your protecting, so we can be stable and 

secure and not afraid of where we live. Please do what is right for the renters of 

Oregon and enact HB 2004. 

 

Sincerely, 
Bethanie Peterson, Portland 

 


